
Ector County Independent School District 
Odessa, Texas 

 
 

Memorandum 
 
 

TO:  Board of Trustees 

 
FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 
 

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF PROPOSED ENGAGEMENT 
LETTER FOR REDISTRICTING LEGAL SERVICES FOR ECTOR 
COUNTY GOVERNMENT ENTITIES AND THOMPSON AND 

HORTON LLP TERMS OF ENGAGEMENT  
 
DATE: November 16, 2010 

 

 
The District has joined with other Ector County Government Entities in hiring 

legal counsel Arturo G. Michel with Thompson and Horton LLP for redistricting 
legal services.   
  

************************ 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the proposed engagement 

letter for redistricting legal services for Ector County government entities as 
attached. 
 

********************** 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
 

Hector Mendez  
Superintendent of Schools 


